Meeting Friday 9th November 2018:

• Bev present; Aditi, Akriti, Kai, Aidan, Mihit, Kaustabh, Ayse, David, Kyle absent

• General Discussion

o Maybe surveys should be taken for qualifiers after first and second rounds

• Individual Updates

- o <u>Vice President</u>: <u>Vinny Pizzuti</u>
 - Awards for Symposium still need to be processed
- o <u>First Year:</u> <u>Jessica Torres, Mihit Parekh</u>
 - Did Halloween theme for first years
 - Dropped off cookies and oranges in dungeon
- o Student Advocacy: Blake Finkenauer
 - Grad committee meeting next week; but they may talk about qualifiers, so Blake can't attend
- o Bev Johnson:
 - There was a faculty meeting about qualifier procedure; no major changes
 - Qualifier re-takes are planned for Jan 2019